Debra Thomeson

From: none none <feraltmcloud@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 3:10 PM

To: Assembly; Debra Thompson; Stephen Giesbrecht; Jody Tow; Karl Hagerman
Subject: Continue Caution

Urge you to continue exercising caution regarding reopening and traveling . It can be restudied weekly or
however often and loosened but once loosened it will be extremely difficult to tighten it up again ... we're
doing well because of masks, distancing and being cautious in both going and coming travelers . .. won't hurt
to continue quarantining either. It will be interesting to hear what Karl has to say. He has taken on an
awesome responsibility and continues doing an awesome and positive job of it.

Please be gentle with Social Service grants. Our organizations are greatly affected by losses just like all of us

Nancy Strand
907 772 4872




